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We organized a three-day seminar of the “Divine Principle” for peace ambassadors from November 24 to 
26, 2017. 
 
This seminar was held in the town of Santiago de Huata, on the shores of Lake Titicaca (The highest 
navigable lake in the world) 
 
12 Peace Ambassadors participated; among them two deputies in office, evangelical pastors and a priest 
of the Catholic Church. 
 
During the seminar the whole content of the Divine Principle was presented and concluded by declaring 
the True Parents as the Messiah. 
 
The participants had very good impressions, they also asked many questions about the content of the 
Divine Principle, the participants committed to continue supporting all the initiatives of True Parents. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


